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  Statement by the President of the Security Council 
 

 

 At the 8029th meeting of the Security Council, held on 24 August 2017, in 

connection with the Council’s consideration of the item entitled “Threats to 

international peace and security caused by terrorist acts”, the President of the 

Security Council made the following statement on behalf of the Council:  

  “The Security Council has reviewed the implementation of the measures 

outlined in UN Security Council resolution 2255 (2015). No further 

adjustments to the measures outlined in resolution 2255 (2015) are necessary 

at this time. The Security Council requests the Monitoring Team to submit two 

additional annual, comprehensive, independent reports, as outlined in Annex 1 

of resolution 2255 (2015), to the Security Council Committee established 

pursuant to resolution 1988 (2011), beginning on 30 April 2018. The Security 

Council will continue to evaluate the implementation of the measures outlined 

in resolution 2255 (2015) and make adjustments, as necessary, to support 

peace and stability in Afghanistan.”  
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